
 
 
 

 

LOST LAKE UTILITY DISTRICT – Water & Sewer Management 

this year and Joel will be completing 
8th grade. 
 Laura applied for Trustee with the Lost 
Lake Utility District to become more 
involved and positively contribute to the 
community.  She is excited to learn 
about the inner workings of our Utility. 
We welcome Laura to our Board! 
 

New Face in LLUD Office 
We will soon see a new face as Office 
Manager for the LLUD.  Beth Caudill 
applied for the position and after 
interviewing her and others, we offered 
her the position and she accepted.  We 
will have more information in the next 
issue of the Newslewtter about the 
location of the LLUD office but please 
welcome Beth when you see her.  
 

IMPORTANT!! 
EPA PIPE IDENTIFICATION 

REQUIREMENT 
The Environmental Protection 
Agency is requiring 100% of all 
households to report what type of 
water pipes are coming into their 
homes. 
To assist in identifying what type of 
piping you may have, please review the 
photos: 

 
Copper 

 

 

Plastic 

         
 

 
PVC is another form of plastic but due  
To space limitations it is not pictured. 
There will be several ways to report the 
type of pipe in your home.  BE SURE TO 
INCLUDE YOUR NAME AND ADDRESS 
WHEN REPORTING: The EPA requires 
that we report 100% of our homes. 
You may leave a message with the 
LLUD office at 815-652-3494. 
Or email your information to 
llud2007@outlook.com 
You may leave a message with or text a 
picture to our Certified Operator, Chad 
Judd at 815-281-2441. Again, give your 
name and address.   

DEADLINE FOR REPORTING IS  
MARCH 15, 2023. 

Thank you for your cooperation so we 
are able to complete this requirement. 

Fall/Winter 2022 
 
LLUD – BRINGING YOU UP TO DATE ON 

YOUR UTILITY DISTRICT NEWS 
 

Susan Steffens, Office Manager,  
Moves On 

When our Utility District was formed in 
2006, Susan Steffens was right there! 
She has been there through many 
projects that keep our Utility viable as 
well as answering a myriad of questions 
from bills to what to do when a grinder 
goes out.  She has been an asset and 
provided invaluable service to our Utility 
District as well as the community for 
those 17 years. Nearly everyone has 
heard her voice on the phone blasts 
advising of various water issues or 
announcements or stopped by to see 
her in the office. She will be missed but 
we wish her well in her new position. 
 
 

We Welcome Laura Lauzon  
As A New Trustee 

 
Laura Lauzon and her family moved to 
the Lost Lake Subdivision in September 
2020.  Laura worked a number of years 
in the sales industry and most recently 
"retired" from Sewer Equipment 
Company of America in Dixon, IL in 
2017.  She serves on the Board of 
Directors for Dixon's Petunia Festival 
and also enjoys volunteering with 
Dixon's Chamber of Commerce.  Her 
husband, Nathan, is employed by 
ComEd as a lineman. They have three 
children: Emma, Braden & Joel. Emma 
& Braden will be graduating High School 
 

         Established 2007

                               

LLUD  PHONE, EMAIL & WEBSITE 
Contact us: llud2007@outlook.com 
Phone:  815-652-3494 
Dixon  IL  61021 
Website:  LLUD.ORG 
 

Galvanized 
 

Also Plastic 

mailto:llud2007@outlook.com

